
Trinity Lutheran School, Alma, Missouri February 15, 2023
Principal’s Pens will be electronically sent out unless you’ve requested a hard copy! Just reach out to the office if you’d
like one sent home with your child. Remember to download our app, like us on Facebook, and visit our website for daily
updates.

NO SCHOOL FRIDAY or MONDAY

The Auction Committee is ready for your donations!!  All Trinity families

(preschool through 8th grade) are asked to please donate 2 items for the

Spring Auction TOMORROW. Contact the spring auction committee if you

need ideas or have any questions.

Congratulations to the kindergarten class! They had the most
parents in attendance at the PTL Meeting on Monday.  They earned

a PIZZA PARTY.

Congratulations to Hannah Griggs! She will be joining the Immanual Lutheran Wildcats
at this year's LSAM Basketball Tournament in Jefferson City!  The Lutheran Sports
Association of Missouri (LSAM) is a non-profit organization that has been sponsoring
annual Christian-based sports competitions for Missouri Lutheran Schools since 1999.
The first LSAM sponsored event was the State Basketball Tournament which took place
during the winter of 2000 in Jefferson City. Following that first event, LSAM has built a
series of competitions based on the principle that all talent is a gift from God and we
should use those talents to the absolute best of our ability.



SRO Appreciation Day, Feb 15

SROs are carefully selected, specifically trained, sworn law enforcement officers assigned by an employing law
enforcement agency to work with schools using community-oriented policing concepts.  These officers fill a
three-part role, serving as informal mentors or counselors, law educators and law enforcement officers to support
the students and communities they serve. They are valuable and essential members of the education community
who deserve unwavering respect and support from the public in the pursuit of keeping schools and students safe.

“We established National School Resource Officer Appreciation Day last year, after receiving frequent inquiries from
schools around the country regarding the most appropriate day to recognize their SROs,” said NASRO executive
director Mo Canady. “We encourage schools and communities to take time Feb. 15 to let their SROs know how
much they appreciate the work these officers do to bridge gaps between law enforcement and youth and to keep
schools safe.”

Trinity Lutheran School would like to recognize our very own SRO Deputy Andrew Beckfield for his dedication to our
school and our community. Thank You!!

Please send any school-related pictures suitable for print in the yearbook to Martha Schreiman at 660-229-3127
or mschreiman@santafechiefs.k12.mo.us

Volunteer Spotlight....

Ms. Linda volunteers her time in the cafeteria and the preschool classroom. She is kind,

patient, and willing to do any job asked of her. The students look forward to seeing her

smiling face. Thank you Ms. Linda!!

mailto:mschreiman@santafechiefs.k12.mo.us


Breakfast
Yogurt, Juice (apple, orange, or grape), milk & fresh fruit are offered daily.  Toast w/ peanut butter or cereal is
an option in place of an entree.

21 N School 22
Bacon and Egg
extravaganza

23
French Toast
Sticks
Bacon or
Sausage

24
Breakfast Bar

21
Sausage
Pancake on a
stick

Lunch
All meals include milk.  Salads are also an option for all students.

20 No School 21
Spaghetti
Green Beans
Pears
Bread Stick
Apple Crisp

22
Baked Potato Bar
Broccoli
Peaches
Roll
Brownie

23 National
Chili Day
Chili
Peanut Butter
and jelly
Grapes
Carrot Sticks
Cookie

24
Hot Ham
and
Cheese
Chips
Peas
Corn
Oranges

Upcoming Events
Feb 5.           Dedication of ECC building
Feb 10 Mid Quarter
Feb 13.         6:00 PTL /Meeting
Feb 14 Valentine Parties

Board meeting
Feb 16 Auction Items Due
Feb 17/20 NO SCHOOL/Winter Break
Feb 27 K Roundup 5:30
Mar 3 Early Out (12:30)

PD 1:00-3:30
Mar 5 Trinity Spring Auction
Mar 9 Childhood Safety Event @ SF

Mar 13-17 NO SCHOOL Spring Break
Mar 20-31 Reach for the Stars Reading
Challenge
March 27 Arrowhead Field Trip

March 26 Questioning Sunday
April 2 Confirmation Sunday
April 6-10 Easter Break



Upcoming Digital Safety Event for Trinity families with 3rd graders and up.

The Lafayette County School Districts of Concordia, St. Paul, Santa Fe, Trinity, & Wellington/Napoleon have

recently collaborated with School Resource Officers (Deputy Beckfield and Depty Newman) to create a Youth

Safety Team. The creation of this collaborative stemmed from a professional development opportunity that

allowed stakeholders to view a documentary entitled Childhood 2.0. After viewing, a discussion began

regarding how to include our communities in this important safety initiative.

As a result, on March 9, Santa Fe and Trinity will host a community viewing of the Childhood 2.0 documentary

at Santa Fe High School. Dinner will be served at 5:30 p.m. with the film beginning promptly at 6:00 p.m.

Childcare will be provided by licensed daycare staff for children under the age of viewing (12 and under).

After the completion of the film, Santa Fe students will lead roundtable discussions to gather your valuable

feedback and to achieve the goals of this event:

● Educate our community about the opportunities, challenges, and dangers of digital citizenship and

digital safety

● Educate students and parents to properly utilize technology, while empowering them by providing tools

that will allow both to be proactive in protection and safety

● Assist those parenting in the technological world by teaching parents and guardians to navigate the

ever-changing landscape of raising children in the digital age

Prior to the community event on March 9, all Santa Fe students in grades 7-12 will have the opportunity to

view Childhood 2.0 at school under the supervision of administration, counselors, and faculty. Students will

then have the opportunity to become part of the leadership group that will host the community event on

March 9.

Santa Fe & Trinity Lutheran Schools encourage ALL parents, community members, and those who work closely

with youth to attend the screening of this important documentary.

For more information, or to view the Childhood 2.0 film trailer, please visit

https://www.childhood2movie.com/ or contact Mrs. Brown or Mrs. Wells.

https://www.childhood2movie.com/

